Dear Camden Council

| am emailing you as | have an apple computer and cannot object using the usual planning search tools on your
website.

I would like to make a comment about the Planning application 1-5 Erskine Mews London NW3 3AP They are
requesting to erect a further single storey on all 5 dwellings.

I would like to raise my objection to this building project.

We live in 89A Regents Park Road, NW1 8UY and the back of our house looks out onto the mews houses to the right.
Building an extra storey on the 5 mews houses would ruin the houses /building sky line at the back of our house.
There are a number of mews houses which are surrounded on 3 sides by the buildings of Erskine Road,Regents Park
Road and Ainger Road. They are all at the same low level. If the 5 mews houses built another storey ,this would not
be in keeping with the other mews houses surrounded by the 3 roads.

Secondly the mews houses would then overlook our house at the back and it would reduce the amount of light in
the area at the back of our house-not only for our house but all the buildings along Erskine Road /Ainger road that
look out onto these mews houses.

I would be grateful if you could take this into account and refuse the planning application.

Kind regards

Lisa Murphy



